
   PTFA Richard Hill School    16.05.22 

 

Dear All, Parents/Guardians/Grandparents and Children 

Huge Thanks! 

• You helped raise £108 on Friday April 1st “Express Yourself” Day 

• Friday April 8th Easter Fayre Raised £140.50 

The PTFA will be holding more events through the Summer term. 

10th June – Favourite Sports wear Day!  

14th June - Refreshments at Sports Day! 

17th June - Summer Fayre  

23rd June – School Summer Disco - Tuck Shop 

 

“It’s a great way to help our children and raise some funds” 

 

“We would all like to say a huge Thanks! for helping and supporting 

our school through PTFA events and fundraising ativities” 

 

Many Thanks  

 

PTFA Committee Richard Hill School 


